
June 12, 1989

Dr. Julie Pycior
Dept. of History
Manhattan College
Manhattan College Parkway
Riverdale, New York 10471

Dear Dr. Pycior:

Margaret MacKinnon of our Archives staff has told me of your
interest in coming to C. C.S.U. to use the Garcia Papers in your
research leading to the publication by the University of Texas
Press of a book on Lyndon Johnson's political relationships with
Mexican Americans. It is my understanding that you will be
interviewing Dr. Hector P. Garcia and that Dr. Hector has
authorized your use of his papers in your research and publication.

If you plan to be in Corpus Christi during the week of June 19th,
Margaret assures me that she will be available to assist you in
searching the Garcia Papers. With that, we will be pleased to
welcome you to the University Archives to pursue information
bearing on your topic.

Sincerely,

7278/k*
Richard L. O'Keeffe
University Librarian

RLO/vf

CC: Dr. Hector P. Garcia


